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The Ambassador of the United States of America ta the Secretary of State
for Externat Affaira of Canada

Ottawa, March 24,1i9V;

No. 60

SIR:

I have the honor ta refer ta your note No. FLA-722 af Decemnber 5, 1974
concerning extension af the agreement concerning joint participation li ar
augnientor wing flight test projet, effected by an exchange of notes bewe
the Government af the United States of America and the Governnxent Oý
Canada at Ottawa on October 19 and November 10, 1970.'l

I have the hanor ta confirm that ît îs the desire af my Gavernment te
extend this agreement for a further period af three years, that is, until JuIY 1
1977. Accordingly, I have the further hanor ta confirni that your note 0:
December 5, 1974, and this reply shail constitute an agreement ta that effec'
as af the date af this note.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances af my highest consideration.

WILLIAM J. PORTeý

The Honorable
Allan J. MacEachen, P.C.,
Secretary ai State for External Affaira,
Ottawa.
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